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Wednesday 14th October 2020
Optional Dereham Junior Academy Tour 
Dear Parent/Guardian,
We would like to invite all Year 2 parents and children from Dereham Church Infant to a 15-minute tour of our school with one of our senior leaders on Friday 27th November between 3:45pm and 4:45pm. 
We are really proud of what we do at Dereham Junior Academy and we are disappointed not to be able to offer our usual open mornings and open evenings. We will be providing presentations and information for you on our website, but we appreciate that there’s nothing like seeing the school itself.  Therefore, we are really pleased to be able to offer you the opportunity to look round some parts of the school and to ask any questions that you may have face to face.
Obviously, there are a number of things that we need to put in place for this to happen.  Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, we will be taking extra precautions to keep both you, your child and the staff at our school safe. These measures include:
· Only 1 adult and 1 child to come and look around from each family (if you have twins please let us know)
· No older or younger siblings will be allowed to come around even those who are currently at Dereham Junior Academy or babes in arms (this is because we have to legally keep to the rule of 6)
· Adults must wear faces masks in school unless there is a medical exemption
· We will only offer visits to parents and carers from one school on the same day 
· All visits will be on a Friday after school to allow for a thorough clean after you have left.
If you would like to book a slot to come and visit us, our office will be happy to accommodate you. Please call them on 01362 693876. We really look forward to seeing you.
Also, please continue to look at the ‘Year 2 Transition’ section of our website for videos, virtual tours and other important information regarding your child’s transition to Dereham Junior Academy.
Take Care

Ben King
Head of Year 3
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